
 03.04.2020  
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT THE 
CORONAVIRUS!  
Dear Patient,  
If you have any of the following acute symptoms:  

 Cough  

 shortness of breath  

 fever  
AND you have been in contact with a person who has been 
confirmed to have contracted the coronavirus  
in the 14 days before appearance of these symptoms  
OR  
you have returned from a stay in any of the areas where 
sustained transmission of the coronavirus must be assumed:  

 
•Eygpt 
•China  
•South Korea  
•Iran  
•Hong Kong  
•Japan  
•Singapore  
•Italy  
•Germany  
•France 
•Spain 
•Switzerland: Cantons of Ticino, Vaud and Geneva 
•Netherlands 

•United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland 

•Austria: Tyrol, Vorarlberg: entire Arlberg region with Lech, Warth, Schröcken, 
Stuben district of the municipality of Klösterle, Nenzing-Dorf and Beschling in the 
market town of Nenzing, Salzburg: Municipality of Flachau, Gasteinertal with the 
municipalities of Bad Gastein, Bad Hofgastein and Dorfgastein as well as the 
Grossarl Valley with the municipalities of Großarl and Hüttschlag, Altenmarkt 
(Pongau) Saalbach and Zell am See (Pinzgau) 
•USA 

 
we ask you kindly, as agreed with the health authorities:  

DO NOT ENTER THE PRACTICE! 
 

Please return home and call 1450 immediately! In the event 
that you are suspected of having contracted the coronavirus, 
a medical test will be arranged for you.  
 


